Kelly Churney

Subject: FW: Coyo Taco

From: Crowley, James <JCrowley@gunster.com>

Sent: Friday, November 06, 2020 12:59 PM

To: Wayne Bergman <wbergman@TownOfPalmBeach.com>

Cc: Paul Castro <PCastro@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Bradley Falco <bfalco@TownOfPalmBeach.com>
Subject: RE: Coyo Taco

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should no

be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******

I’'m ok with that. Do you need a formal letter or will an email suffice?

James M. Crowley, Esq. | Shareholder
Environmental & Land Use

777 S. Flagler Drive, Suite 500 East
West Palm Beach, FL 33401

P 561-650-0633 F 561-655-5677

gunster.com | View my bio
Email me: jcrowley@gunster.com

From: Wayne Bergman [mailto:wbergman@TownOfPalmBeach.com]
Sent: Friday, November 06, 2020 12:38 PM

To: Crowley, James

Cc: Paul Castro; Bradley Falco

Subject: Coyo Taco

Hi Jamie — not sure if Paul spoke with you this week but the Coyo Taco application (Z-19-00211) is once again on the
Town Council agenda for the Special Exception with Site Plan. No one believes that this should be back on the
agenda. We are hoping that you will request a deferral for at least 6 months. That will be staff’s

recommendation. Thank you.

Wayne Bergman, MCP, LEED-AP
Director

Town of Palm Beach

Planning, Zoning, Building

360 S. County Road

Palm Beach, FL 33480

Office: 561-227-6426
www.townofpalmbeach.com

P.S. Your exterior project may require ARCOM approvals. Click here for more info.




Please be advised that under Florida law, e-mails and e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want

your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity.
Instead, contact the Town of Palm Beach by phone at (561) 838-5400, or in writing: 360 S. County RD, Palm
Beach, FL 33480.



